




Northern Nevada News Please support
Tortoise Group
by continuing to
purchase healthy
tortoise food at
meetings, through
satellite sellerssatellite sellers, &
tortoisegroup.org

Your purchase supports desert
tortoise advocacy only when
made from an official Tortoise
Group vendor. 

In late April, Janina LiĴle and Kathy Utiger drove four 
tortoises from Las Vegas to their new homes in Dayton, 
Reno, Carson City, and Sparks, Nevada.  More eager tortoise 
adopters are readying their habitats for the next group of 
tortoises to travel northward in mid June.

A A group of volunteers gathered to form the Northern Nevada 
Chapter of Tortoise Group.  Around a delicious potluck at the 
home of PaĴi and Steve Cwiak (and Tucker), they discussed 
strategies for leĴing the public know about tortoise adoption.  
At the May meeting, they will elect officers and become the 
first chapter to join Tortoise Group.  Congratulations!

OOn that last weekend in April, Tortoise Group invited the 
public to adoption and care workshops in Carson City and 
Sparks, along with seĴing up a booth at Reno Earth Day, that 
was aĴended by 20,000 people!  In Reno people were thrilled 
to learn they could adopt a tortoise.

PaĴi Cwiak of Tortoise Group, Northern Nevada Chapter, shows captivated onlookers about
desert tortoises.  Franklin, as you can see, enjoys having his picture taken.
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